
 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

2020-09-25-1 

COVIDSafe Sailing 

Resumption of Pointscore Racing 
 

As the Covid-19 Metropolitan Zone recommendations from NSW Health and 

Australian Sailing have now been lifted, pointscore racing will re-commence in 

all MHYC Series from 1 October 2020.   

NTC 2020-08-26-1 is rescinded from 1 October 2020. 

COVIDSafe Crew Registration is required for all races conducted by MHYC – 

click here  

The MHYC COVIDSafe Sailing Information for Competitors has been updated – 

click here 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager  

25 September 2020 at 1030hrs 

https://www.mhyc.com.au/sailing/keelboat-division/covidsafe-crew-registration
https://www.mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2019-2020/COVID-19/ReturntoCOVIDSafeSailing-InformationforCompetitors(Update25September2020).pdf

